Email Invitation

To: Director of Nursing, NCI-Designated Cancer Center
From: Resource Mailbox Managed by NCI

Subject: Request: Assessment of International Oncology Nursing Projects

The NCI Center for Global Health would like to learn more about the activities of NCI-Designated Cancer
Centers in relation to oncology nursing education and training projects in countries outside the U.S.,
especially in low and middle income countries (LMICs).

We invite you to complete a brief survey about any such projects that your cancer center supports. NCI
is collecting, collating and making this data available with the intention of fostering collaboration among
organizations and institutions, and developing an oncology nursing resource network to facilitate future
projects.

This survey consists of 21 questions and can be completed in approximately fifteen minutes. There are
no risks to participating in this survey, nor are there are direct benefits to you for participating in the

survey. If you agree to participate, please click the link below and complete the survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/TYTY5VV

Thank you in advance for your participation. Please do not hesitate to contact me
(NClCenterforGlobalHealth@mail.nih.gov , 240-276-5810) if you have any questions. We sincerely
appreciate your time assisting with this effort.

Sincerely,
Annette Galassi

Center for Global Health
National Cancer Institute


https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/TYTY5VV

